
Club Newsletter, 11 October 2021 

Crail Golfing Society - Get Into Golf Initiative
See how Crail are utilising their new Get Into Golf initiative to encourage more 
females to take up the sport at their club.  Hear from Alison Townson, Jane 
Green and some of the participants at their Get Into Golf event in July. 
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Watch Video

Affiliation Reminder
Following our recent communication to affiliated 
clubs in relation to the collection of annual 
membership information, we would like to remind 
all clubs that their return to Scottish Golf is due to 
be submitted by 15 October 2021.

Clubs are reminded that this information should 
represent their full membership figures as of 30 
September 2021. 

Affiliation Submission Form

2022 Scottish Medal Finals
With the 2021 season drawing to a close, and 
prizegivings around the country starting to take 
place, we wanted to take this opportunity to 
provide affiliated clubs with details about the 
2022 Scottish Medal Finals.

The top three male and the top three female 
players returning the lowest aggregate of three 
net scores from your 2021 club medal 
competitions will be eligible to be play in the 2022 
Scottish Medal Finals.

Read More

Activator Training Programme
A reminder that Scottish Golf have, alongside 
The PGA, recently launched the new ‘Activator’ 
training programme that aims to help introduce 
more people into golf.
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You can read more about the Activator 
programme, including the eight course dates 
across Scotland by clicking the link below.

Find Out More

Education Opportunities
SGCMA will be running a new course - "Colour 
Accounting - A unique visual way to learn about 
Accounting & Finance" which is now available to 
book. 

This one day course will be run by Adam 
Wilkinson and will take place at the Stirling 
Management Centre, Stirling Court Hotel on 
Thursday 21st October 2021.

Find Out More And Book
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